UNITED STATES OFFICE OF
GOVERNMENT ETHICS

October 4, 2019

The Honorable Elijah E. Cummings
Chairman

Committee on Oversight and Reform
United States House of Representatives
2157 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cummings:

This responds to your letter dated September 16, 2019, requesting that the Office of
Government Ethics (OGE) produce certain documents related to Secretary of Transportation
Elaine Chao.

In response, OGE is providing electronic access to responsive documents via a flash drive
delivered to each of the Committee’s majority and minority offices. Some responsive documents
are being made available for the Committee’s inspection at OGE’s office.

If you require additional information or have questions regarding these documents, please
contact OGE’s Chief of Staff, Shelley K. Finlayson, at 202-482-9314.

Sincerely, (r\
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Emory A. Qounds, I
Director

Enclosure
cc: The Honorable Jim Jordan
Ranking Member

Committee on Oversight and Reform
United States House of Representatives
2105 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515
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